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In accordance with state and federal asbestos management guidance, I have compiled 
all available data during the last six months (Dec. 27, 2024- July 1, 2025). The 
construction of the High School postdated the use of construction materials 
containing asbestos. The High School does not contain any asbestos. 
 
The Big Spring School District contracted with CUMBERLAND ANALYTICAL 
LABORATORIES, INC. to conduct the triennial re-inspection and management plan. 
The next triennial inspection is scheduled for July of 2026. 
 
Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) law requires each school, 
kindergarten through twelfth grade, to maintain these reports with their asbestos 
plan, available to the public. A copy of the report is available in the school office and 
will be made available to the public upon request. 


